
• Hopefully it’s not too late to say Happy New Year to all the children and 

parents/carers at Monkfield park! It’s been a fairly quiet start to the 

year from us at FOMP, however be assured that there has been a lot of 

planning behind the scenes this half term! We are confident that we 

now have a great selection of fundraising events in the schedule for the 

remainder of the 2019/2020 academic year! These include: 

• Break the Rules day is back this year, on 14th February! We hope 

the children enjoy this as much as they did last year. Forms and payment to be re-

turned by Thursday 13th. Please remember that all hair dyes/nail varnish etc must 

be removed on return from half term. 

• After the success of last years Father’s day treat bags, we will be organising Mothers day 

Breakfast in a Bag and Pamper bags, These will be available for pre-order following half 

term; a letter providing further details is to be sent out in due course. 

• Lastly, the Easter Egg Hunt will be returning this year! 

Email — friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com   

www.facebook.com/Friends-of-Monkfield-Park-381040661982635 

It’s been a half term full of planning, ending with the popular Break the Rules Day! 

We hope everyone has had a brilliant half term to start the new decade! 

FEBRUARY 

14 Break the rules day! 

MARCH 

20 Mothers day gifts 

30 Easter Egg Hunt 

2nd hand uniform sale 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

• Still collecting; Empty branded printer cartridges, and foreign currency 

• FOMP are asking for donations to a costume library—any costumes 

from a WOW day or school performance would be much appreciated, in 

order that we can offer to parents to borrow the following year. 

• We are still looking also for second hand books from a selected list of 

authors for the new school library. Please see posters for more details. 

Ongoing fundraising activities 

50p per rule/

£2.50 for all! 

mailto:friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com

